
Appendix C 

 

From: Hannah Francis   
Sent: 06 April 2022 14:41 
To: Licensing Shared Email  
Subject: Delaneys castle road PO5 3AY  
 
Good afternoon  
 
I would like to submit a rep in support of the extension of Delaneys, castle road licensing 
hours from 9pm to 10.30pm on Friday and Saturday evenings. 
 
It’s a lovely little venue that doesn’t cause trouble and adds a lovely vibe to this beautiful 
street in southsea. 
 
I’m quite surprised that montys and Giuseppes have late licensing and Delaneys doesn’t. 
 
Also being an ex employee of the venue, there has never been any trouble just a few locals 
and families enjoying a selection of spirits and fine dining. 
 
I hope you take my opinion on board it’s so sad to see small independents in southsea not 
reaching their true potential. 
 
Kind regards  
Hannah  
 
 
 


	From: Hannah Francis

